
 

 

EYFS Newsletter - September 2024 

Welcome to Hill View EYFS – Our Aim is to keep you up to date as much as we can! 

It was lovely to meet you and your children during our recent transition sessions. We have been busy 

getting everything ready for the start of term. Each child has their own labelled coat peg and book 

bag box – please help them recognise their name and support them to be as independent as possible.  

Don’t Forget… Important Dates 

Home Visits are W/C 4th Sept & 10th – Please 

book your time.  

 

Please make sure everything is named and keep 

checking this!  

Thursday 10th Oct – Rockin’ Rhymes Outcome 

@ 2:30pm in child’s classroom 

Nativity Performance 11th Dec @ 9.15am  

Nativity Performance 12th Dec @ 2pm 

Key Project Information Talk Through Stories 

 

   

   

RWI – Links for Portal  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/NheDNM85/vmjTM - What is RWI? 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/EvOs4c9O/PycUrZyR - Understanding Phonics  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/UXAICaWf/d9RZS9os - Say the Sounds  

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/NujQpIdb/5fiJxvlr - Listening to your child read.  
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